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Throughout this holiday season, Flaster Greenberg staff, attorneys and family members have participated in

the Adopt-a-Family program in partnership with the Camden County Bar Association. In an effort to help

disadvantaged families in Camden County this holiday season, Flaster Greenberg was successful in collecting

gift cards and food for two well-deserving families. This year marks 30 years participating in this program to

help fellow members of our community.
.

Research has shown that two out of every five Camden County residents are ranked below the national

poverty line. With the help of Flaster Greenberg employees and other Adopt-A-Family participants, more

than 100 families will be fed and able to celebrate the holiday season with their loved ones this year.


